
 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time                                         September 5, 2021 

Please Pray for… All who have died these past weeks 
especially Leonard Prefontaine. We pray that they will 
rest in the Lord’s peace.                                                                           
Those who are sick in the hospital or recovering                   
LuAnn Trigo, Sr. Helena Burns, Sue Wilson, Matt Thorng, 
Diane Cyr, Laura Wyne, Kathleen Bowen, Bill McComas, 
Donna Parent, Mike Luszey, Brenda Dragon,                                   
Jackie Gablaski, Whitney Fritze, Harry Hodgerney Jr., 
Everette Blodgett, Willian Gablaski Jr., Freya Holmes,            

Pauline Dupuis, Bridget Sonnier, Denise Gadbois,                                  

Harold Ormsbee,  Richard Leveille, Richard Campbell,                                 

Cooper Berry, Jane Kwiatkowski,  Dolly Choquette,      
Timothy Lacroix, Russel Sadusky, Josh Choquette                               

Weekly Collection                        

August  28 & 29           $      4,679.00   
Income YTD                  $  285,997.00 
Budget  YTD                  $  299,000.00 
Over/(Under)               $   (13,003.00) 

Thank you for your continued generosity.                                                        

                  Candle Intentions  

Sacred Heart of Jesus Candles are burning– 
For Adults and Children who are sick with 
Covid Virus Variants. May they find healing 
and recovering of body and spirit in Jesus.  

Mary’s Candles are burning– For the Social 
and Economic achievements of American 
workers. Help us to be fruitful in our labor, and 
to strive always to build a better society and a 
more just and peace-filled word.  

Please pray for these special intentions.    
Contact the parish office if you would like to 
sponsor candles in memory of a loved one or for 
a special intention.  

First Saturday Mass & Adoration  
September 4, 2021                                                                                                                   

8 am Mass followed by Exposition 
and  Adoration with                   

Benediction  at 12 noon.   

          Parish and Faith Formation Offices                                       
Located at 46 Maple Street. Office hours are 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 9am-4pm.  

Contact Information:                                                            
Office closed September 6th -Labor Day 

Parish Secretary: Michele Bouvier                                                         
508-885-3111 Ext.103, mbouvier@mqrparish.org  

Parish Email: maryqueen@mqrparish.org 

Website www.maryqueenoftherosary.org 

Faith Formation Office: Kelly Sullivan, Director of  
Religious Education  508-885-3111 Ext.105 

Faith Formation Email: ksullivan@mqrparish.org  

Faith Formation News:                                                  

Faith Formation Registration is still open, but we 
are trying to firm up our numbers so we are well 
prepared for all students! 

Information and forms are also available on the 
Parish website or I can email the forms. 

Please join us for Catechetical Sunday on 
September 19th at the 11:00 am Outdoor Mass 
held at the Spencer Fish & Game Club.   

Fr. Bill will bless teachers and students to kick off 
our 2021-2022 Faith Formation year. Your family 
could also stay for the Parish Chicken BBQ 
following the outdoor Mass. Tickets on sale now. 

Classes for Faith Formation will begin on 
Sunday October 3rd for K –10.  

Parish Chicken BBQ & Outdoor Mass                     
Sept. 19, 2021 

Spencer Fish & Game Club Pavilion                  
155 Mechanic St. Spencer 

Outdoor Mass at 11 am                                                            
BBQ following Mass                                                
(tickets required for BBQ) 

Tickets on sale NOW                                                                
       until September 12th                                                          

 Purchase after weekend Masses,          
 Parish Office & on our website. 

www.maryqueenoftherosary.org 
Adults  $15.00, Child’s Portion $7.00                             

(Children under 2 Free) 

Report Abuse- If you have been abused or victimized 
by someone representing the Catholic Church, we 
encourage you to come forward and speak out. The 
Victim Assistance Coordinator for the Diocese of 
Worcester is Judith Audette. A report can be made by 
phone to 508-929-4363. If the report is made by mail, 
please send it to: Judith Audette, Victim Assistance 
Coordinator, The Diocese of Worcester, 49 Elm Street, 
Worcester, MA 01609 

 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time                                         September 5, 2021 

Mass Intentions 

Saturday, September 4 
4:30 pm    Arthur & Mary Lussier by Alice Vandale 

Sunday, September 5  
8:00 am    Ellis Chaffee 
10:15 am  Larry Moore by His Wife Yolanda 
Monday, September 6  Labor Day  
8:00 am    For all Doctors, Nurses & Medical Specialists 

Tuesday, September 7 

8:00 am     Rev. Frank Vivona, STD 
                   by Dr. Timothy Hoffman 
Wednesday, September 8 
8:00 am     Kevin M. Rice (1st Anniv.) 
                   by Dad, Mom & Michael 
Thursday, September 9 
8:00 am     For all Victims of Covid  
                   by Dr. Timothy Hoffman 

Friday, September 10 
8:30 am     Mass at St. John’s, East Brookfield 

Saturday, September 11 
4:30 pm    Raymond Ethier (Birthday Remembrance) 
                   by the Family  

Sunday, September 12  
 8:00 am    Leo “Buddy” Robidoux  (Months Mind) 
                   by Cousin Michelle, Tony & Robidoux Family 
10:15 am    Robert Lamoureux by His Family 

Food Pantry News:                                               

The MQR Food Pantry is open every Thursday 

each week and is serving clients from 10:30AM

-12:30PM. Clients should no longer enter the 

hall. They will be served outside in the 

church parking lot. Please remain in your 

vehicle and follow the instructions from our 

pantry volunteers.  

The Ignatian Spiritual 
Exercises in Daily Life,                                   
A 30-week directed prayer 
experience in the tradition of 
St. Ignatius of Loyola is 
being offered by a team of 

Jesuits and lay people experienced in Ignatian 
prayer. The program will begin on September 28, 
2021. Each weekly session will be approximately 
ninety minutes long and will include reflection, 
direction, and a presentation. Sessions will be 
held on Tuesday evenings at St. Peter’s Church in 
Worcester at 6:30pm, in the lower church hall, 
adjacent to Clark University. Information is 
available at 
www.IgnatianSpiritualExercisesWorcester.com,                 
or by calling Dick Kirk at (508) 885-4462.  

CHOIR NEWS:                                           
Due to the uncertainty of the 
Corona Virus and increased 
cases statewide, the choir will 
meet only for major feasts until 
further notice.                                                  

This means the choir would meet for rehearsal a 
couple of weeks before Christmas, Holy Week, and 
Easter. This is dependent on the governor’s 
guidelines at the time. I will keep you updated as 
we progress into the Fall. Please recruit new 
members because if we do not have enough people 
to sing at these Masses they will be cantored. - Joe                     

For questions, please contact Joe by email at... 
Konkoljosef@gmail.com.      Meets the first Wednesday of each month at 9am,          

in the church hall. New members are always welcome ! 

Monthly Meal Ministry is looking for 

parishioners that will bake desserts 

for the Parish Chicken BBQ.  If you 

are willing to bake a dessert for our 

September 19th BBQ held at the                           

Fish & Game Club,  please contact 

Cheryl Benoit at 508-612-2648 and 

let her know what you will be 

baking ! 

Boy Scout Troop 201                         
would like to express their 

gratitude to everyone who 

donated to their coin drop in 

the church the last couple of 

weekends. They have collected $1,021.00 

toward the Florida Sea Base Trip. Also a 

big thank you to those that came out 

for the dinner fundraiser at 308 Lakeside. 

This fundraiser raised $290.00. Thank you 

for your generosity toward Boy Scout 

Troop 201 !  

http://www.IgnatianSpiritualExercisesWorcester.com
mailto:Konkoljosef@gmail.com

